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June 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Year 6 Parent/Carer, 
 
MUSIC PROVISION 
 
I am writing to introduce you to our wide range of extra Music provision that we provide at King 
James’s. We are an inclusive department that ensures every student has the opportunity to be part of a 
high-quality music education both inside and outside the classroom. In addition to classroom music, 
the Bell School of Music provides individual and group lessons on a variety of instruments. These 
lessons take place throughout the school day and work on rotation so that your child will not miss 
the same lesson weekly. 
 
We also have an extensive range of extra-curricular ensembles that provides the opportunity to perform 
with musicians from all years in regular concerts. We are looking forward to welcoming our new Year 
7’s into our department. 
 
If your child is interested in signing up for music lessons, please find attached more details and an 
application form. Please return the application form via email to: 
 
katiebell1968@yahoo.com 
 
I do hope that your child is looking forward to joining King James’s 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Rebecca Woodfine 
Head of Music 
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